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Mai Vang

From: Adrian Neis
Sent: Tuesday, May 14, 2024 9:31 AM
To: Melanie Zastrow; Mai Vang
Cc: Sebastian Migdal; Mitchell Imbertson; Leanna Shaff; James Perucca
Subject: RE: 913 Johnson Parkway Pictures

Hi Melanie.  
 
We do not have any pictures. The order was wriƩen based on a complaint from FD.  
 
There was a call on May 3rd for a report of smoke in the area of Johnson Pkwy and Case Ave.  
 
AŌer invesƟgaƟng SPFD found trash burning unaƩended at this address with several people hiding in a nearby shed and 
all denied burning.  
 
Orders were wriƩen based on this report to inform the owner to cease any illegal burning on the property.  
 
Thank you.  
 
 
Adrian J. Neis (AJ)  
Fire Safety Manager 
he/him 
Department of Safety and Inspections  
375 Jackson St. Suite 220  
Saint Paul, MN 55101  
P: 651-266-8992 | M: 651-796-8087   
adrian.neis@ci.stpaul.mn.us  
www.StPaul.gov  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

From: Sebastian Migdal <sebastian.migdal@ci.stpaul.mn.us>  
Sent: Tuesday, May 14, 2024 8:41 AM 
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To: Adrian Neis <adrian.neis@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: FW: 913 Johnson Parkway Pictures 
 
 
 

From: Melanie Zastrow <Melanie.Zastrow@ci.stpaul.mn.us>  
Sent: Monday, May 13, 2024 2:32 PM 
To: Sebastian Migdal <sebastian.migdal@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Cc: Mai Vang <mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: 913 Johnson Parkway Pictures 
 
SebasƟan, 
 
We received an appeal this morning on the CorrecƟon Orders given to Joseph Dalbec at 913 Johnson Parkway. While 
looking in STAMP, I could not find pictures associated with this noƟce. Would it be possible to send me the pictures that 
were taken? Thank you for your help with this! 
 

 

Mel Zastrow 
She/Her 
Office of Legislative Hearings 
15 W Kellogg Boulevard 
310 City Hall, Suite 310A 
Saint Paul, MN 55102 
(651) 266-6605 
Melanie.Zastrow@ci.stpaul.mn.us 
www.StPaul.gov 

 
 


